
LCCC Bond Election absentee voting update: 
  
With just two days remaining for absentee voting in the LCCC Bond Election, here are the figures as of 
close of business Thursday, Nov. 2: 
  

- A total of 1643 voters have requested an absentee ballot 
- 1351 voters  (82%) have returned their absentee ballots to the County Clerk’s office  

  
Voters who wish to have an absentee ballot have two days in which to request one--tomorrow (Fri., 
Nov. 3) and Monday (Nov. 6) at the election office of the Laramie County Clerk.   The office is located in 
the Laramie County Governmental Complex at 309 W 20th St. in Cheyenne.    
  
Nov. 6 is the last day to request an absentee ballot.   
  
The Clerk’s office reminds absentee voters that their ballots must be returned to the clerk’s office not 
later than 7 p.m. on Tuesday, Nov. 7.  Ballots arriving after the deadline will not be counted.   
 


